At New Smile Dental, the health and safety of our patients is our
highest priority. In attempt to limit the spread of the COVID-19,
we will be temporarily closing in accordance with the guidelines set
Dy the Arkansas State Dental Association, effective March 20th.
New Smile Dental will be open for those patients with dental
emergencies only. Please call our office to request an emergency
appointment; if there is no answer, please leave a detailed
voicemail or send us a text message and we will
reach out to you as soon as possible.

We greatly appreciate your understanding during this time, and
hope to resume full dental services by April 22nd.
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